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April 2023 
 
 

Dear Cardiology Associates Patient: 
 
As of July 1, 2023, Cardiology Associates will no longer be providing clinical or hospital 
services in Atmore.   We truly regret that we have had to make this difficult decision. 
 
We, unfortunately and unexpectedly, lost two physicians in 2020 which has created a 
challenge for our practice to continue to serve all our outreach locations. We have 
provided cardiovascular services in Atmore for over 25 years and have thoroughly 
enjoyed our time with our patients and working with the local physicians and medical 
staff at Atmore Community Hospital.  Sadly, due to manpower issues, we can no 
longer continue our outreach services locally in Atmore. 
 
Please be assured that we will continue to see you in any of our offices located in 
Baldwin or Mobile County should you continue your care with Cardiology Associates.  
It is our primary goal to provide you with the most comprehensive cardiovascular care 
in the area.  If you decide to transfer your care to another provider, please know that 
your medical records will be available to you.   
 
It is our objective to make this transition as favorable as possible.  If you have an 
appointment scheduled in Atmore after July 1st, our office will contact you to re-
schedule at one of our other locations or assist you in any way possible.  If you need 
to schedule an appointment in the future, please contact us and we will be happy to 
assist you with that as well. 
 
Finally, thank you for your confidence and trust in Cardiology Associates.  If you have 
any questions at any time, please do not hesitate to contact us at: 251-607-9797.   
 
Sincerely, 
The Physicians of Cardiology Associates 


